Heat & Frost Insulation, Inc.

HEAT & FROST P.O. Box 1678
INSULATION, INC. Soldotna, AK 99669-1678
Office 907-283-3575 Fax. 907-283-8062

"Serving Alaska Since 1975"

3-19-15

Representative Benjamin Nageak
State Capitol, Rm 126
Juneau, Alaska

RE: HB 100
Mr. Nageak,

This letter is written in support HB 100. The re-opening of the Agrium Fertilizer Plant
will help provide a stable business environment to the South Central Region of Alaska.
HB 100, if approved will show Alaskans, that the State Legislature is behind responsible
economic growth.

As a Mechanical Insulation Contractor, I employ local residents that live and do business
here in the Cook Inlet Region. It is important to my business and employees that we have
multiple places to work. This allows us to maintain a “Core group of Employees” that
will have steady employment.

With steady employment, comes an increase in safety and training to the work force. This
enables employees to concentrate on work, increase productivity, and go home to their
families safe.

The re-opening of Agrium will go a long way to providing the local economy with steady
growth. Every business in this community will feel the positive effects of, Agrium re-

opening. This economic growth will also be felt throughout the state of Alaska.

Thank you, for taking the time to read this letter.

Richard Bagley
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President/Owner
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rbagley@heatfrost.com




